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Providing scholarships to individuals studying to be Missionaries of the Sacred Heart priests and brothers. 

New MSC to serve in North Country 

 The Watertown , NY community is pleased to welcome Fr. Joseph Christy, MSC who  has been 

assigned to St. Patrick’s and St. Anthony’s parishes as an associate pastor.  He will be working with Fr. 

Donald Robinson who is currently pastor of both parishes.  Fr. Christy will be arriving from his native India 

sometime in early 2014 once his paperwork is complete with the United States Immigration Service.   
      
 Fr. Christy, born in Bangalore, India, was ordained on June 20, 2001.  He has 

served as an associate pastor and pastor at two parishes in his hometown of Bangalore.  

He most recently served as the Union Superior of the Missionaries of the Sacred Heart, 

India from 2009-2012.  Fr. Christy also holds degrees in counseling and psychotherapy.  

His arrival to the United States and his placement in our local parishes is a reminder that 

your continued contributions to the education of MSC priests and brothers worldwide, 

may help other Catholic communities who are struggling to fill these necessary roles in 

their churches as well. 

    MISSIONARY ENERGY  

    AND THE NEW EVAN GELIZATION  

 Father Michael Camilli, MSC, was the main speaker at the 40th Annual Dinner 

of the Sacred Heart Foundation.  Father Camilli is the Professor Emeritus of Church 

History at St. Mary’s Seminary and University in Baltimore.  In addition to his long 

teaching career, Dr. Camilli has served as Pastor of two MSC parishes. 
 

 Father Camilli spoke about “Renewed Missionary Energy in the Year of Faith.”  He defined “missionary energy” 

as evangelization, which Pope Francis has emphasized as the 

highest priority of the Church.  For the Church, to evangelize 

is to proclaim the goodness of Jesus Christ; to be a missionary 

is to travel to a foreign country to preach the gospel, to 

convert individuals to Christianity, and to participate in 

humanitarian work, especially among the poor. 

 

Father Camilli pointed out that evangelism has changed.  

The focus is no longer to convert natives of distant lands to 

Catholicism.  Rather, the primary goal now, as part of the 

“New Evangelism”, is to reach out to baptized Catholics who 

have become distant from the Church and to kindly and gently 

attract people back to the faith.  Pope Francis has embraced 

this goal and has also advocated making an “option for the 

poor” as an effective way to proclaim God’s love and to join 

in the mission of creating a world of justice and peace. 
 

Father Camilli explained how the MSC contributed to the New Evangelism.  Its gift of compassion enables the MSC 
(Continued on page 2) 
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Share the Joy of Christmas - Share the Gift of Jesus  
 

The joy at Christmas is the gift of Jesus from our Father in 

heaven. You have an opportunity to share God's gift by supporting 

the work of the Sacred Heart Foundation. 

 

The proclamation of the Gospel of Jesus Christ to the world is the work of the 

Missionaries of the Sacred Heart. The Sacred Heart Foundation helps to fund the 

formation programs for future MSC priests. Our seminarians are formed for their 

priestly work throughout countries served by the MSC. Many of those countries 

do not enjoy our wealth. But even in those places the cost of educating and 

providing for young candidates is rising. 

 

As you plan your gift giving this Christmas, please consider a present or future gift 

to the Foundation.  We can help with your estate planning and long-term legacy to 

the work of Jesus Christ on earth.  Please contact us. 

D 
id you know that the Sacred Heart 

Foundation offers a variety of cards for 

your use for special occasions? Our 

cards allow you to acknowledge those 

special people in your life at special times in theirs. 

Plus your offering directly benefits the 

Foundation’s education endowment fund. 
 

Available Cards 
In Memoriam 

Honor a personal obligation remembering a deceased 

family member or friend 

In Recognition 

Acknowledge special occasions or achievements 

Thinking of You 

Just to let someone know you care 

Thank You 

Express your gratitude and appreciation to someone 

 

NEW THIS HOLIDAY SEASON 

Christmas Blessings 

Share prayers and masses of  

Missionaries of Sacred Heart  

during the Octave of Christmas. 
Contact the Foundation office today! 

Former Foundation Board Member  

Ordained to Diaconate 
 
 Congratulations to Deacon Joel Walentuck, newly ordained 

to the Permanent Diaconate for Diocese of Ogdensburg, New York. 

He and eleven other men were ordained by Bishop Terry LaValley on 

October 4, 2013 at St. Mary’s Cathedral in Ogdensburg, New York.   

 

 Joel  served for ten years on the Sacred Heart Foundation 

Board of Directors.  Deacon Walentuck, his wife Dawn, and family 

live in Fineview, NY.  He will minister to the Catholic Community of 

Alexandria at St. Cyril’s Church, Alexandria Bay and St. Francis Xavier, Redwood.  

to love and accept those who have 

sinned and to concentrate on helping, 

rather than criticizing the lost and 

hurting.  The gift of pride in 

humanness emphasizes the glory of 

human life and rejects a negative, 

judgmental religion that exists to 

create guilt and that results in a 

theology of  help lessness and 

hopelessness.  Finally, the MSC gift of 

spiritually of the heart stresses the 

power of love, forgiveness, trust and 

courage.  It rejects the concept of “an 

eye for an eye” and teaches love over 

hate, kindness and gentleness over 

violence. 
 

Father Camil l i encouraged 

everyone to support the MSC, to 

share its gifts, and to be partners in 

the New Evangelization.  In his 

remarks, as Deacon Mastellon noted, 

Father Camilli gave us “much to think 

about.” 

40th Annual Dinner    (Continued from page 1) 

Thank you to everyone who helped make the 40th Anniversary Benefit Dinner a HUGE success! 



Sacred Heart Foundation—Living Memorial 
July 18, 2013 to November 5, 2013 

Incarnation Men’s Club ............................ Special Intentions 
Mrs. Joan Liscomb ...................................... Mrs. Tess Barton 
Mr. & Mrs. James St. Croix ............................. James Bourcy 
Mrs. Janet Zapf ....................................................... Jim Bourcy 
Mrs. Virginia Brennan ......... Sr. Mary Virginia Brady, RDC 
Mrs. Helen West .......................................... Marion Branche 
Mrs. Mary Lanfear ............................................ Anne Brigham 
Mr. & Mrs. James Farrell ............................ Mrs. Bonnie Call 
Mr. & Mrs. William McGurrin .. Fr. Peter Campbell, MSC 
Mrs. Genevieve McGraw .............................. Marion Carvell 
Mr. & Mrs. Steven Elliott ............................ Frances Cebulak 
Mrs. Deborah Jo Cox & Jackie Cox II .... Frances Cebulak 
Hon. & Mrs. James Harberson.................................................  
 ................................................. Cheryl Biondolillo Chiappone 
Mr. & Mrs. Frank Caprara ................................ Marie Cousy 
Mrs. Genevieve McGraw ................. Fr. J. Everett Denesha 
Mr. & Mrs. Louis Ossola ......................... Robert Dietterich 
Mr. & Mrs. William Heldt .............................. Paul Donohue 
Mr. & Mrs. William Heldt .................................. David Fields 
Mr. Robert Flora ........................................... Wanda A. Flora 
Mr. & Mrs. Jim Narrow ................................ Harold Frasher 
Mr. & Mrs. Paul Fitzgerald ........................... Harold Frasher 
Mrs. Doris Fitzgerald .................................... Harold Frasher 
Mrs. Helen West .............................................. Mildred Fuller 
Mrs. Janet Zapf .......................................... Theresa Galluccio 
Mr. & Mrs. David Delles..................................... Anna Geers 
Mr. & Mrs. Peter Grieco ............................. Robert Harmon 
Mr. & Mrs. Roy Culbertson ........... Sr. Mary Martha Henry 
Mr. John Gaffney ............................................ Roger Hoistion 
The Hennigan & Petersen Families ............ Roger Hoistion 
Mrs. Sharon Patterson .............................Roger H. Hoistion 
Ms. Anita James ............................................... Christine Jarvis 
Ms. Ruth Seaman ............................................ Marvel Johnson 

Mrs. Joan Liscomb ........................................William Johnson 
Mr. David Kamide ............................... Mom, Leona Kamide 
Mrs. Virginia Brennan ................................. Edward G. Koes 
Mr. & Mrs. Michael Gracey .............................. Michael Lane 
Mrs. Mary Lanfear ................................ Msgr. Robert Lawler 
Mr. & Mrs. Joseph McCabe ........... Msgr. Robert L. Lawler 
Mrs. June Loftus & Family ............................ Peter Loftus Sr.  
Incarnation Men’s Club ........................................ Helen Long 
Augustinian Academy Faculty, Staff & Students .................. 
 ............................................................................... John Lorence 
Mrs. Helen West ................................................. Rita Mackey 
Dr. & Mrs. Ronald Perciaccante ............... Joseph Misercola 
Mr. Robert Humphrey .................................... Dave O’Reilly 
Mr. & Mrs. Sherry Carr.................................. David O’Reilly 
Mrs. Helen West ............................................. Vincent Oliver 
Mr. & Mrs. George Hetzler........................ Mary Osmussen 
Mr. & Mrs. William Jesmore ................. Richard Pomerville 
Mr. & Mrs. James Farrell .................. Richard G. Pomerville 
Mr. & Mrs. William Heldt ............................... Cosimo Renzi 
Mr. & Mrs. James Farrell ....................... Mr. Cal Richardson 
Mr. & Mrs. William Jesmore ............................Karl Ridsdale 
Mr. & Mrs. Michael Lettiere ..................... Francesco Roselli 
Mrs. Beverly Hennigan .................... Deacon Robert Ruddy 
Mr. & Mrs. Joseph McCabe ............................ Mary M. Sabel 
Mr. & Mrs. William Jesmore ............................ Cecile Secor 
Mr. & Mrs. David Delles .................................. Sally Semione 
Incarnation Men’s Club .................................... Frank B. Shea 
Mrs. Genevieve McGraw ........................... Donald Sheridan 
Mrs. Elizabeth Ann Durant ...................Donald w. Sheridan 
Mrs. Mary Lanfear ..................... Deborah Collins Simmons 
Mr. & Mrs. David Delles ......................... Dr. George Sturtz 
Mr. David Kamide .......................... Aunt Bernie Waterman 
Mr. & Mrs. William Jesmore ............................. Phyllis West 

 
 
 
 
 
 

DONOR                                       IN MEMORY OF DONOR                                       IN MEMORY OF 

Thinking of You 

Thinking of Sr. Mary David Hartse, OSU 

by Dcn. & Mrs. Kevin Mastellon 

Thinking of  Carl Lamica 

by Mr. John Gaffney 

Thinking of  Julia Noone 

by Mrs. Genevieve McGraw 

Thinking of Lucille Pellegrino 

by Helen Piroli 

Thinking of  Eduarda Sabzk  

by Mr. John Gaffney 

Thinking of Charles A. Saul 

by Mr. & Mrs. Robert McIlroy 

Thinking of Sally Scanlon 

by Mr. & Mrs. Sherry Carr 

Mr. Bruce Bezanilla 
Mr. Tom Bruno 

Mr. Joe Butler Jr., Photography 

Very Rev. Raymond Diesbourg, MSC 

Patrick Donegan, Hilton Garden Inn 

Scott Gray, Gray’s Flower Shop 

Mrs. Bev Hennigan 

Entire Staff Hilton Garden Inn 

SHF Board of Directors & Honorary Council 

Matt Hudson, Head Chef- Hilton Garden Inn 

Kathy Lettiere, A Touch of Grace 

Mr. Tony Marra 

Deacon Kevin Mastellon, Master of Ceremonies 

Mrs. Kathy Mastellon, SHF Manager 

Mrs. Nancy McCabe, SHF Board President 

Shaw McCormick, Hilton Garden Inn 

Mrs. Julie Moots, SHF Administrative Assistant 

Rev. Joseph A. Morgan, Vicar General 

Mrs. Nancy Navarra 

Mr. Frank Reff 

Mrs. Tamasina Sharlow 

Mrs. Casey Shortt 

Mr. Jay St. Croix, Photography 

40th Annual Benefit Dinner Recognition & Thank You 

by Mr. John Gaffney 



In Recognition of Charles (Cab) Burns on your  

Commissioning as a Lay Minister 

by Mr. John Gaffney 

In Recognition of Janet Burns on your  

Commissioning as a Lay Minister 

by Mr. John Gaffney 

In Recognition of Sr. Bernadette Collins, SSJ  

 on your 50th Anniversary 

by Mrs. Bernice Gardner 

In Recognition of Sr. Bernadette Collins, SSJ 

on your 50th Anniversary of Religious Life 

by Mrs. Beverly Hennigan 

In Recognition of Sr. Ellen Rose Coughlin, SSJ 

on your 50th Anniversary of Religious Life 

by Mrs. Beverly Hennigan 

In Recognition of Sr. Mary Monica Flaherty, SSJ  

In thanksgiving on the occasion of 65 years Jubilee 

by Mrs. Genevieve McGraw 

In Recognition of Fr. Vincent Freeh, MSC 

on your 60th Anniversary of Ordination 

by Mr. John Gaffney 

In Recognition of Wilhelm Hermann  

on  your 88th Birthday 

by Mr. & Mrs. William Hermann 

In Recognition of Fr. John Hogan on your 

25th Anniversary of Ordination 

by Mr. & Mrs. David Delles 

In Recognition of Deacon Guy Javarone 

on your Diaconal Ordination 

by Dcn. & Mrs. Kevin Mastellon 

In Recognition of Sr. Teresa Magdalen 

bn your 65th Jubilee 

by Mr. & Mrs. David Delles 

 

 

 

In Recognition of Fr. Steve Murray on your 

25th Anniversary of Ordination 

by Mr. & Mrs. Michael Clark 

In Recognition of Fr. Steven Murray on your 

25th anniversary of Ordination 

by Mr. & Mrs. William Heldt 

In Recognition of Fr. Steven Murray on your 

25th Anniversary of Ordination 

by Mr. & Mrs. John Morgia 

In Recognition of Rev. Steven M. Murray on your 

25th Anniversary of Ordination 

by Mr. John Gaffney 

In Recognition of Sr. Teresa Magdalen Nichols, SSJ 

on your 65th Jubilee 

by Mr. & Mrs. Frank Fazio 

In Recognition of Sr. Teresa Magdalen Nichols, SSJ 

on your 65th Jubilee 

by Mr. & Mrs. Steven Elliott 

In Recognition of Sr. M. Teresa Magdalen Nichols, SSJ 

In thanksgiving on the occasion of 65 years Jubilee 

by Mrs. Genevieve McGraw 

In Recognition of Sally Lundy Scanlon  

on your 80th birthday 

by Mr. & Mrs. Geno Martini 

In Recognition of Sally Lundy Scanlon  

on your 80th birthday 

by Mr. & Mrs. Joseph McCabe 

In Recognition of Richard Vebber  

on your 99th Birthday 

by Mr. & Mrs. William Hermann 

In Recognition of Joel Walentuk on your 

Ordination as a Deacon 

by Mr. John Gaffney 

In Recognition of John C. Welch 

by Ms. Pauline Johnson 

 

Clipper Inn 

Mrs. Mary Lanfear 

Mr. & Mrs. William McGurrin 

Mr. Edward Sweeny 

Sacred Heart Foundation Benefactors 

In Recognition ~ In Honor ~ In Celebration 

Thank You 

Thank You to Sr. Angelica, Judy & Patrick 

from Carmaline, Casey, Jeanne & Helen 

Thank You to Mrs. Michael (Bonnie) Yonkovig  

& the Lydon Family 

from Mrs. Doris (Casey) Shortt 


